8/31/2015 Print

Subject: Bledsoe 1-23 Re-entry, P&A
From: Theodore A. Pagano, P.E., P.G. (theodorepagano@yahoo.com)
To: dirk.sutphin@state.co.us;

Date: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 9:07 AM

Dirk,

| am seeking a verbal approval to plug the Bledsoe 1-23, which was a washdown. I'm on
location with the rig today.

You don't have a form 5 because we only finished the completion/test yesterday and
determined it was a dry hole; hence I'd like to plug it now.

I'm in hugo to send this email, but am on location mostly, so please text or call 970 590 3944. |
talked to Craig this morning.

Thanks.

Ted

https://us-mg4.mail .yahoo.com/neo/launch?.rand=253uu6mmbkqj0#6006397682
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